
Sayyid Al-Hakeem Meets Media and Communications Authority Commissioners Board

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of the National State Powers Alliance, met with the Board of

Commissioners  of  the  Media  and  Communications  Authority,  commending  the  efforts  of  the

Authority in both its executive and legislative capacities. H.E. emphasized the importance of

the Authority’s work as one of the key sources of non-oil revenue for the country.

H.E. stressed the need to enhance the technological aspect of this sector, calling for greater

integration with institutions responsible for media affairs. H.E. noted that media is a double-

edged sword that must be used wisely, underscoring the importance of aligning media discourse

with the political and diplomatic messaging of state institutions.


